
Looking to improve your writing or review some key aspects of strong composition? Are you
hoping to increase your confidence when approaching a more difficult writing prompt? If so, you
may be interested in the Writing Workshop being offered starting in the second trimester.

—

When: 3:00 to 4:00 on Mondays in November and December

Who: Any 7th or 8th grade student

Where: Mr. Drummond’s classroom (210)

How much: $20 per session ($60 for Nov. 14, 21, and 28) to be
paid via Zelle to mdrummond@stmm.org
—
A note from the advisor…
The sessions are limited to 12 students, but I may add a second section if demand is warranted.
Our focus will be on strategies to improve writing in general, but there will also be individual
conferencing time during each session to address individual concerns. I look forward to seeing
you at these sessions!

Mr. Drummond

https://www.zellepay.com/

